
   Message from the President
Dear West High Families,

The Parent Teacher Student Association (PTSA) welcomes the West High community to our 
2023-2024 school year.  This year’s theme is “engagement” as we look to emphasize the various 
ways our West High families can get involved in supporting students through the PTSA. If this is 
your first year at West High, I would like to extend a warm welcome. If you are a seasoned West 
High family, welcome back and thank you for your continued support.

Contributions to the PTSA support events and programs like the Warrior Welcome for incoming 
freshmen, the Reflections Art Program, scholarships and scholarship celebrations, Parent 
Education Nights and staff appreciation. The PTSA also helps to support campus improvements 
the district cannot fund, like on-campus signage, the Wellness Center and the Warrior Loft.

The West High PTSA is for everyone! Parents, guardians, students, teachers, grandparents, 
administrators and community members are encouraged to become members. Community 
donations of time and money are critical to the success of the PTSA–without you, PTSA and the 
programs, activities and campus improvements PTSA supports don’t exist. And there are so 
many ways to engage!

• Join and donate online here, or access the Membership & Direct Donation form here
• Interested in volunteering? Explore volunteer opportunities, or tell us more about your 
volunteer interests here
• No time to volunteer? Earn money for the PTSA just by shopping at Ralph’s. Get all the 
details here
• The football snack bar is the PTSA’s biggest fundraiser. Support the PTSA by donating 
items for resale at the snack bar–check out our Amazon wishlist here

 We need you. They need you. Let’s Go Warriors, Class of 2024!

    Kate Brewer
    2023 – 2024 West High School PTSA President 

PTSA School Support
Wellness Center 

Warrior Loft
School re-branding

Campus water bottle stations
Campus benches, skateboard racks

Library research databases
Gym A/V system

Technology purchases & repairs
Emergency preparedness

Administrative support

PTSA Student Support
Warrior Welcome

Senior scholarships
College prep

College & Career Fair
Grad Night

Reflections Art Program
Staff appreciation

Parent Education Information Nights

https://westhighptsa.myptezcentral.com/
https://www.tusd.org/schools/west-high-school/community/ptsa/join-and-donate
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeo1LvIAuzi1wJ-l9RO_X18_-A8Qf8KqXHR5okUkyziAyPDFw/viewform
https://www.tusd.org/schools/west-high-school/community/ptsa/shopping-rewards
https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/2DFQ3CYXS5512
https://www.tusd.org/schools/west-high-school/community/ptsa/volunteer
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